KIDDER TOWNSHIP BUDGET MEETING

Wednesday November 9, 2022               Page 2           


KIDDER TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
2023 BUDGET WORKSHOP MEETING MINUTES

Wednesday – November 9, 2022
Chairman Gluck called the Budget Workshop Meeting of the Kidder Township Board of Supervisors to order at 5:00 P.M. on Wednesday, November 9, 2022 at the Kidder Township Municipal Building, Lake Harmony, PA.
ROLL CALL: Township Manager Suzanne Brooks, Secretary Tammy McMahon, Supervisors Berger, Pantages, Klotzman, Gluck and Torres were present. 
Chairman Gluck announced that the meeting was advertised in the Times News on October 27, 2022.
BUDGET 2023:
GENERAL BUDGET:
Revenue:
The current proposed budget for Revenue for 2023 totals $2,293,747.00.
Expenses:
The current proposed budget for Expenses for 2023 totals $2,293,747.00.
DISCUSSION:
Gene Getz inquired about the real estate transfer tax, tickets/fines and STR income line items.
Supervisors discussed Employee raises and all agreed to 5%.

TRASH BUDGET:
Revenue:
The current proposed budget for Revenue for 2023 totals $426,500.00.

Expenses:

The current proposed budget for Expenses for 2023 totals $421,621.00.
STATE FUNDS BUDGET:

Revenue:
The current proposed budget for Revenue for 2023 totals $128,554.00.

Expenses:

The current proposed budget for Expenses for 2023 totals $61,300.00.

DISCUSSION:
Mr. Berger noted that we need to look into what will be done about the backhoe, as it is 10 years old and rotting out.

EMERGENCY EQUIPMENT FUNDS BUDGET:

FIRE Equipment Revenue:
The current proposed budget for Revenue for 2023 totals $1,523,500.00.

FIRE Equipment Expenses:

The current proposed budget for Expenses for 2023 totals $ TBD
AMBULANCE Equipment Revenue:
The current proposed budget for Revenue for 2023 totals $156,722.00.

AMBULANCE Equipment Expenses:
The current proposed budget for Expenses for 2023 totals $ TBD
EMS TAX BUDGET:

Revenue:
The current proposed budget for Revenue for 2023 totals $510,000.00.

Expenses:

The current proposed budget for Expenses for 2023 totals $510,000.00.
DISCUSSION:
Discussion was heard about raising the amount budgeted for the fire companies from $25K to $50K.  Raising the taxes (MILS) was not a popular idea but looking into using some of the ARPA funds could be a possibility and some funds out of the General Fund. 
COMMENTS: 
The Meeting was adjourned at 5:44 P.M. 

          _________________________________
  
                    Tammy McMahon, Township Secretary
